
Stantonbury Parish Council
October Resident E-Newsletter

Autumn’s Printed Newsletter
Our Autumn Printed Newsletter is on 
its way to your doorstep! It features 

remarks from the Chairman, highlights 
from our summer events, facts and 
figures about Parish speeding, our 

Parish crime report, letters to the Parish 
Council, Ranger updates, and more. 
This is not an edition to be missed!

Parish Councillor Vacancies: Bradville and Oakridge Park 
Stantonbury Parish Council consists of  10 councillors representing the 
interests of  6 estates. We currently have two vacancies: Bradville and 

Oakridge Park. By becoming a Parish Councillor you’ll become someone 
your community looks to for help, guidance, and support. Parish 

Councillors are community leaders with the power to influence decisions 
for the benefit of  the people they serve. Seeing your community change 

for the better, as a result of  decisions you have helped to make, is 
something that can give you a sense of  achievement and pride.

If  you would like to apply to become a Councillor for either Bradville 
or Oakridge Park and represent your community, please contact the 

office (01908 227201 or info@stantonburyparishcouncil.org.uk) and we 
will advise you of  what is involved and how to apply, or you can contact 

Sharon Bridglalsingh at Milton Keynes Council directly.

Become a Councillor

Parish Rangers
Stantonbury Parish Council has two Parish Rangers, 
Lee and Paul, who are both integral parts in keeping 

the Parish running. Not only are they a point of  
contact for residents, they also make regular visits 
to the allotments and hold litter picks with Parish 
Guardians to keep our streets clean. Importantly, 
they conduct daily walk-round checks of  different 
estates compiling information on issues which are 
then sorted in-office or passed to Milton Keynes 
Council. One such issue raised was overgrown 
hedges which encroached onto walkways and 

covered important signage. Once informed, the 
office scheduled time for our Rangers to trim the 
hedges back and make the walkway more usable. 
As you can see, the before (top) and after (bottom) 

results are striking!

In Our Community
Community Events Council Events

Main Meeting: Wednesday, October 2nd, 7:30pm at the 
Stantonbury Parish Council Offices

Management Meeting: Provisionally scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 9th, 7:00pm at the Stantonbury Parish 
Council Offices. Please see notice boards before attending 

Community Projects Meeting: Wednesday, October 
16th, 11am at the Stantonbury Parish Council Offices

Main Meeting: Wednesday, October 16th, 7:30pm at the 
Stantonbury Parish Council Offices

Job Club: Every Thursday, 1-3pm at the Stantonbury 
Parish Council Offices 

Stantonbury Litter Pick: Wednesday, October 9th, 
meeting at Redbridge near Ormonde at 9:30am

Christmas Coach Trip Tickets on Sale: Tickets 
for our Christmas Coach Trip go on sale Tuesday, 22nd of  
October, 10am. To purchase, please come into the office. We 
cannot take payment over the phone or by card

Bradville Litter Pick: Wednesday, October 23rd, 
meeting in the car park by Halley’s Comet at 9:30am

Police Community Support Officer Drop 
in Session: Friday, October 25th, 1pm-3pm at the 
Stantonbury Parish Council Offices

Half-Term Football Skills: Tuesday, October 29th 
and Wednesday, October 30th at Cawarden Park, 1pm-3pm

Play parks are a centre of  our community and 
we understand any destruction upsets people, 

big and small.   
Parish Councils undertake work originating from 

many avenues and one of  our main sources is from 
residents. Thank you to the two concerned residents 

who contacted us about the defacement of  a 
Stantonbury play park. The play park had been made 
unsafe and had sharp wire, rubbish, and forcibly bent 

components. Our Rangers went out as soon as possible 
and worked hard to turn the play park back into a safe 
environment to play in and have fun. We welcome any 
comments from our residents about any areas of  the 

Parish that need attention. 

If you would no longer like to receive 
this e-newsletter you can unsubscribe 

here.

Is there something you would like to 
see featured here or something we 

should change? Let us know at 
info@stantonburyparishcouncil.org.uk

Not want to see this? Follow Us! Thoughts and Comments?
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